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June 10, 1987

Mr, C. Roy Epps, President
Civic League of Greater New Brunswick
47-49 Throop Avenue

New Brunswick, New Jersey

Re: South Plainfield

Dear Roy:
I am enclosing copies of various documents received in
relation to the above referenced matter for your
information and records.

By a copy of this letter I am also forwarding copies of
these documents to Eric and John in order that their
respective files may remain current.

Very truly

cc: Dean John Payne
Eric Neisser Esq.


